
 

Changes for People with a Prior Felony Drug 

Conviction 

 

 

 

Effective 4/1/2015 CalFresh, formerly the Food Stamp program, will 

allow people with felony drug convictions to get benefits if otherwise 

eligible. 

 

If you have been denied CalFresh for this reason and you still need help purchasing food, 

you may apply by: 

 Completing an application at: 

   Amador County Social Services Department  

  10877 Conductor Blvd Ste 200 

  Sutter Creek, CA 95685 

 Applying online at www.c4yourself.com 

 Calling (209)223-6550 or (844)835-3685 to obtain an application.  Your application 

date will begin the day our office receives your application.  Completed applications 

may also be faxed to (209)257-0242. 

 

 

http://www.c4yourself.com/

